
MACON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
SEPTEMBER 16, 2008
CONTINUATION MEETING
MINUTES

Chairman Leatherman reconvened the meeting at 6 p.m. as recessed at the Old
Mill Campground site on 441 South.  All Board Members, the County Manager,
County Attorney, Director of Planning, Permitting and Development, Health
Director, Erosion Control Officer, members of the news media, the property
owners of Old Mill Campground and interested citizens were present.

The owners reviewed their plans for future development and areas that are
included in the request for exception to the Flood Ordinance.  Also discussed
was what the requirements were under the older Flood Ordinance and maps and
what they currently are under the new ordinance and maps.  

Jenny Sanders, Executive Director of the Little Tennessee Watershed 
Association, distributed a letter to Board members which was replaced at the
September 18th meeting.  

No action was taken and the item was continued to the September 18th meeting.
Chairman Leatherman recessed the meeting until 6 p.m. on September 18th at
the regular meeting place.
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